

Scotchman Road, Heaton, Bradford BD9 5DF Tel: 01274 495934 Email: office@mmps.bradford.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs Lorraine Martin

06<sup>th</sup> September 2019

## **Dear Parents**

As part of the National Curriculum, all the children in year 2 will be learning how to ride a bicycle throughout the whole year. Each child will get part to take part in a half hour session between now and the end of the school year.

Mr Grimshaw will be running these sessions with all the children.

The sessions will take place on a Wednesday afternoon in the school playground. It doesn't matter if your child cannot ride a bike yet, Mr Grimshaw will be supporting your child and the emphasis is on enjoyment and building confidence.

Helmets will be provided to keep your child safe.

Please make sure your child has a full PE kit, including trainers every Wednesday while these sessions are happening.

If you have any other questions, please speak to your class teacher.

Regards

Mr Grimshaw







